JV Baseball tryouts will take place from 3:00 — 4:30 today at the grade school.

The National English Honor Society, along with the Writer’s Club, will meet on Tuesday,
March 22" in the High School Library at 7:10AM. All members are expected to attend. We will
be preparing for Poem in Your Pocket Day! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Johanson
or Mrs. Small.

Attention Students and Staff: On Monday, March 215t ROCK YOUR SOCKS for World Down
Syndrome Day! Please join us by wearing your brightest, silliest, craziest socks!!!! We will be
choosing 4 participants to win a pair of John’s Crazy Socks. Come join the fun! You gotta be in
it to win it!!!

There will be a Science National Honor Society meeting Thursday, March 24th at 2:30 in Room
127. If you cannot attend or have questions please see Mr. Sheltz.

BHS Presents is this Saturday at 7PM in Rowe Hall! Tickets will be sold at the door for $5. Come
on out to show your support for our talented BHS students.

Attention Juniors and Seniors: REVISED DATE A representative from Savannah College of
Art and Design will be visiting BHS on Tuesday, March 22" at 1:00PM (8" period). If you are
interested, please sign up in the Counseling Center to meet and speak with this representative.



